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Child Care Bulletin 22-19:
Extension of Child Care Reimbursement Based on Enrollment

The California Department of Social Services (CDSS) Child Care and Development
Division (CCDD) recently released Child Care Bulletin (CCB) 22-19. The purpose of this
CCB is to notify counties and child care and development contractors of the
continuation of the hold harmless provisions with respect to reimbursement through
Assembly Bill (AB) 210, effective July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023.

If you have any questions or need additional guidance regarding the information in this
CBB, please contact your Program Quality and Improvement Consultant or CalWORKs
Stage One Child Care Analyst. You can find their contact information on the Child Care

and Development Division contact web page.
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https://cdss.ca.gov/Portals/9/Additional-Resources/Letters-and-Notices/CCBs/2022/CCB_22-19.pdf
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https://cdss.ca.gov/inforesources/child-care-and-development/child-care-and-development-contacts

